
I would like to lodge an objection to the proposed development on the following grounds:

1. Increase in traffic density. The junctions around Hadley common are already bottlenecks,
and any increase in traffic in these areas will significantly increase stationary wait times,
thus increasing pollution, possibility of environmental damage and associated health risks.

2. In addition the area is the wrong location for a sustainable development, with poor
transport links, a ineffective bus service and almost zero local employment opportunities.

3. Finally, the damage to local wildlife and biodiversity would be significant, and the
destruction of the area of greenbelt would open the door to further open sprawl right up
to the edges of the M25.


